Police Department

Arthur L. Jones
Chief of Police

January 23, 2003

Andria DeToro Balda Milwaukee Commission on Domestic Violence/Sexual Assault 841 North Broadway Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. DeToro Balda:

Please be advised that Captain Paul Stuhmer who represented the Milwaukee Police Department on the Commission has retired. I nominate Captain Nanettee Hegerty of the Sensitive Crimes Division to replace Captain Stuhmer. Please forward to me any paperwork necessary to complete the confirmation process. I look forward to continuing our relationship with the Commission.

Sincerely,

ARTHUR L. JONES CHIEF OF POLICE

ALJ:MER:so

